
   

 

  

Dear parents & carers 

A reminder that all parents/children should be off site by 3.30pm. This is part of our 

safeguarding procedures as we have children at after school clubs. 

A huge well done to the boys’ football team who won the cup 4-0 yesterday! More news in the 

sports report. 

Also celebrating success are the Y2 chess team who have made it through to the finals of their 

competition. Good luck to them for the final! 

Y3 had a wonderful night at Osidge School on Wednesday where they enjoyed supper on site 

and a whole host of fun activities to help them develop confidence, creativity and 

communication skills. My huge thanks to all the staff involved to make this a great event. 

Please take a moment over the weekend to label ALL school uniform. This is the time of year 

when children are taking off their jumpers more than usual. We have many identical items and 

can only find the owner if it’s labelled! 

Mrs Owen will put a table out by the canteen next Thursday with lost property she has 

accumulated. 

Have a good weekend 

Jen Brodkin 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Newsletter 

19th May 2023 

 

Dairy 

May 2023 

23rd   Grovelands Park Year 3 

26th   Parent Support Group 

29th – 2nd June  Half Term school closed 

June 2023 

5th   Inset Day school closed 

7th   Go Ape Trip Year 4 

9th  OSA Coffee Morning 

9th   Citizenship Workshop Year 6 

21st   Reception End of Year Concert 

22nd   Chocolate Workshop Year 3 

 

 

June 2023 

22nd   Year 4 Play 

29th   3 Store Trip 5D 

30th   3 Store Trip 5M 

July 2023 

5th   Year 1 Show 

6th   London Zoo Year 3 

8th   Summer Fair 12 – 3pm 

12th   Trent Park Reception 

14th   parent Support Group 

21st   Last day of Term  

 

Reminder 

Year 5 Secondary Transfer Meeting for parents on 

Monday 22nd May at 6.30pm in the Lower Hall 



 

  

Parent Support Group 

 

Our next parent support group will take place on Friday 26th May at 9am in the Sanctuary. Parenting 

can be extremely rewarding but can also have its challenges. This group is an opportunity to discuss 

constructive ideas around raising children.  

 

This session we will be looking at helping children develop their language skills using 

Colourful Semantic. This is the main method we use at school to develop children’s expressive 

language, grammar and teach them how to build and extend their sentences.  

 

The group is also a great way to meet other parents and carers for practical and emotional support. 

It can be helpful to share ideas with other parents and reassuring to meet other parents 

experiencing similar concerns or worries  

 

Sarah Ostroff  

Inclusion Lead  

  

Helen Constantinou 

Deputy Learning Mentor 

 

 

 

Summer Fair 

 

Calling all family / parent businesses - would you like to support 

 the Summer Fun Day taking place on Saturday 8 July? 

There are several ways you can help: 

 

- Donate a raffle prize 

- Sponsor a stand (eg BBQ, Drinks stand) 

- Rent a stall 

Not only will you be helping make the day a success, we can offer advertising for 

 your business before and at the event. 

 

If you can help or want to find out more, please message Lyndsey on 07766262161 or email 

osidgeschoolassociation@gmail.com 
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Lost Property 

A message from Mrs Owen 

She has a lot of items without names in. 

On Thursday 25th May there will be a table 

by the canteen for lost property. 

Please take anything that belongs to 

 your child and label it. 

 

 

 

 

Thank you to Dylan 

          Class 1B 

 for donating a book 

  to the class library 

 

Face painting workshop on 26 May 

from 3.15pm - 4.30pm in the canteen 

  

 



 

 

Osidge Blogs 

Osidge Football Team - https://www.osidgeschool.org/blog/osidge-football-team-cup-final/  

 

Last night, the Osidge football team, played their cup final against Akiva. It was a great match with 

wonderful skills shown throughout the whole game. Osidge were victorious - they won 4-0. This 

means they have completed the double this year winning their league and the cup. Well done to all 

of the boys, you have represented the school in such a brilliant way. 

 

STEM Competition - https://www.osidgeschool.org/blog/stem-competition/ 

 

Year 2's Chicks - https://www.osidgeschool.org/blog/year-2s-chicks/  
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